
       

The phenomenal true 
story of the black female 
mathematicians at NASA 
whose calculations 
helped fuel some of 
America’s greatest 
achievements in space. 
 
“Shetterly blends 
impressive research with 
an enormous amount of 
heart in telling these 
stories.”— Boston Globe 

Winter break would be the perfect time to make time for a great book  
(soon to be a major motion picture!) – all are welcome to participate.   
 

Books are available for checkout at the Cowles Library circulation desk 
on a first come, first serve basis.  Read at your leisure and meet up with 
the other members of the Book Club on Thursday, January 12.  We’ll 
meet around 4:45 pm for Happy Hour at Gateway Market Cafe  
(2002 Woodland Ave) to chat about the book.  

 

Contact Sara Heijerman (sara.heijerman@drake.edu) if you are 
interested in participating or would like additional information.  
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